
2. BLENHEIM ROAD DEVIATION

The Committee received a report from Ross Herrett (Project Manager) on progress to date with the
Blenheim Road Deviation Project. He reported on progress to date, including advice that as the
Council is required to obtain a designation to the transitional District Plan and the proposed City Plan
to allow the project to proceed to construction, an application will be heard under the requirements of
the Resource Management Act 1991, by an independent commissioner. Ross Herrett also reported
that an updated financial planning schedule will be placed before the Committee at its May meeting.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


